
From: Jimmie Horton  

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 12:57 PM 

To: Tyler Davis <tylerd@vdctn.com> 

Subject: RE: Corrections to Permit Request. FACILITY ID 82-0639 

 

Mr. Davis: 

 

Thanks for the update. 

 

Sincerely: 

 

J Horton 

Ph. (615) 532-0533 

 

 

From: Tyler Davis <tylerd@vdctn.com>  

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 12:54 PM 

To: Jimmie Horton <Jimmie.Horton@tn.gov> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Corrections to Permit Request. FACILITY ID 82-0639 

 

Mr. Horton,  

 

The address is 1304 Southgate Place, Kingsport Tennessee 37660.  I working on getting the 

brochures on the screen and also the stackers.  Hopefully I will be able to send this afternoon.  

 

Thanks,  

 

Tyler Davis  

 

 

From: Jimmie Horton  

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 10:35 AM 

To: Tyler Davis <tylerd@vdctn.com> 

Subject: Corrections to Permit Request. FACILITY ID 82-0639 

 

Tyler: 

 

I have attached a couple production related technical specification information I was referencing in 

our past discussions.  This is also based on that both locations will be using the same equipment 

when necessary based on production needs. 

 

What’s the street address (ie 1000 Jan Way, etc) to the Southgate property? 

 

Sincerely: 

 

J Horton 

Ph. (615) 532-0533 
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